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Date: 20 October 2016
Your reference:

Our reference. G110/16/A258/LMcL

Broadcast to all emergency services
And local authority network

Dear Sir/Madam

TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE ORDER: B5301 SILLOTH TO ASPATRIA ROAD

Please find below details of the above legal order, with additional site contact information and
emergency number

Name of applicant: Cumbria County Council
Tel: 0300 303 2992
Reason for order: A Temporary Road Closure is required to allow Cumbria County Council to

carry out carriageway patching works.

Location: Phase 1: B5301 Silloth from its junction with the B5300 extending in a
predominantly southerly direction for a distance of approx. 7.6km.

Phase 2: B5301 Aspatria from a point approx. 700m north west of its junction
with the A596 extending in a predominantly north westerly direction for a
distance of approx. 5km.

Duration of order: Works are scheduled to start from 31 October 2016 and are expected to last for
approximately 7 days.

Alternative Route A way for pedestrians and dismounted cyclists will be maintained at all times
and a suitable alternative route for vehicles will be signed and available via the
unrestricted section of the B5301, B5300 and A596.

The location and details of the alternative route are shown on the attached plans.

Should you require any further information with regards to this road closure please contact Laura McClellan on
01946 506564
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Kevin Cosgrove
Traffic Management Engineer
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